
CHRYSLER

REGULATORYRESEARCHAND ANALYSIS

3uly ii,1985

AssistantAdministrator
Office of Air and Radiation (AR-_3)
U. $. Environmental ProtectionAgency
WashinBton , DC 20_60

RE: Notice of Proposed RulemakJng Parts 202/20._
Docket Number OPMO-0tSq

Dear Sir: i

Chrysler Corporation supports and recommends the early adoption o! the proposal
published In the Federal Register on 3une 19, 19$_ (_0 FR 25_t G)to de£er the e:[fectlve
date of the g0 dB(A) noise level requirement _or medium and heavy trucks _rom 3anuary I,
1986 to 3anuary l,lggg.

Because of lead time requirements we urge the agency to publish its decision to retain the
current g3dB(A) level as soonas possible in order to avoid the additional expense to _
consumers which will result Jrom tooling and other costs to meet the gO dB(A) noise level.

r

Sincerely,

ROS/jal

I


